
Knowing others is intelligence; knowing yourself is true wisdom. Mastering others is strength, mastering yourself
is true power. ~ Lao-Tzu

Cancer Talk 2011—Trash the ASH!!!
Trash the ASH will be held on Wednesday, October 26 · 7-9pm at The Hangar, St. Clair College. This
year’s Cancer Talk is a Café style event for youth between 15-25 years old. Learn why smoking during
puberty and early adulthood makes people more susceptible to all kinds of serious diseases, including
cancer. Learn how the tobacco industry is manipulating young adults. Come out and chat with the experts,
and our local medical school students. Free snacks and parking is available and a chance to win an ipad2!
Tell your kids, your friends, your neighbours.

Nominations open for Daisy Awards
The Daisy Award is an International program that awards and celebrates clinical skill and compassionate
care provided by nurses. WRH joins Hôtel-Dieu Grace Hospital and Leamington District Memorial Hospital
to award Daisy awards semi-annually. Daisy is an acronym for ‘Diseases Attacking the Immune System’.
The awards were initiated by the family of J. Patrick Barnes who created a Foundation in his memory.
Nominations will be accepted from staff as well as patients and families. Applications will be available
online and throughout the Hospitals. For more information, contact Karen Riddell, Manager of Professional
Practice at ext. 52341.

Take Your Kids to Work Day—November 2, 2011
On Wednesday November 2, 2011 Windsor Regional Hospital will be providing an interactive tour of
various departments for children of staff in Grade 9. 'Take Your Kid to Work Day' is part of the Grade 9
curriculum for most High Schools. NOTE YOU MUST REGISTER to have your child participate! There is
limited space available. Visit the Intranet for additional details and registration:

Shattered Relationships—Families Torn apart by Violence
The Domestic Violence Coordinating Committee will host a two day workshop on November 21st and 22nd
at Caesars Windsor. It includes a presentation by best selling author Lucy Bancroft. For more information,
contact Joanne Barbera, Manager SATC ext. 52234.

Monthly Draw for Gift Card Purchases
For every $50 worth of gift cards purchased at Windsor Regional Hospital, individuals will be given a ballot
to win a $50 gift card. Draws will be held monthly on the 15th of the month. The first draw will be held on
November 15th. (This offer extends to individual purchases only.) A variety of gift cards are available for
purchase in the Foundation office, the Cashier’s office at Met Campus, HR at Western Campus and in the
Admin Suite at Malden Park. Remember to purchase cards for everyday items like gas and groceries. For
every purchase made the WRH Foundation gets a percentage of the sale.

Did you know?
WRH performed 145,772 Radiological Procedures last year. This includes X-Ray, CT Scans, Ultrasounds.
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